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Welcome back after the half term break. From the children’s discussion around school, they seem to have 
enjoyed getting out and seeing their friends and relatives.  This year we have had an overwhelming response to 
our parent survey, with 130 responses– an all-time record! We very much appreciate the time that you spent 
and value all your views and feedback. We are very pleased with the high level of confidence you feel in all 
aspects of the school.   
Thank you also to those of you who included additional comments or suggestions.  These have been noted for 
further discussion, as we want to continue improving. In the meantime, thank you for your partnership in our 
shared aim of giving your child a safe, happy and effective education here are a few comments… 
 

“The communication between staff and parents and  
the encouragement of the children to achieve their best is great.” 

“We couldn’t recommend the school highly enough.  
We’re very grateful for our daughter’s positive school experience.” 

“We truly appreciate the wraparound care available.” 
“Brilliant school and staff! 

 I feel so comfortable and confident as a parent about this school!” 
 

Pupil Newspaper First Edition 
Congratulations to our Newspaper crew for their first issue of Meldreth Monthly – we 
are very proud of all their hard work. Any students who wish to contribute to future 
copies should speak to Georgia in Year 5 (the newspaper’s editor). 

 



World Book Day 
On Thursday 2nd March we will be celebrating World Book Day in school. On the day, your 
child can collect their World Book Day voucher and listen to stories shared by staff. We are 
holding a book swap to promote children’s love of books and reading as part of our 
celebrations of this important day. 
  
You can start to bring in books for the Book Swap from Monday 27th February. There will be 
a box in classrooms for you to put them in. Children will be able to swap up to five books during their session. 
If you have any extra books you would like to donate that would be amazing.  
  
If we have any leftover books at the end of the day, we will hold a book sale. The books will cost 20p each and 
the money raised will go to the Read for Good charity.  This year therefore, we will NOT be dressing up. 

Sports Relief Fun Run 

Please join us in raising awareness and funds for Sports Relief on Friday 17th March. Children are asked to 
come to school in sportswear (masks, whacky glasses, face paints optional). Suggested donation £1.  

From 9:15 onwards, all children will be taking part in our annual fun run through Melwood. Please make sure 
all runners bring a change of shoes. We are currently on the hunt for willing volunteers to marshal the route.  
CAN YOU HELP? We need 20+ additional adults. Please complete our volunteer form here. 
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From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well!  

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 28th  February 
Quicksticks Hockey Tournament 

Parent Consultation Meetings 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day Book Sale 

Wednesday 8th March Wren class Visit 

Monday 13th  March Science Week 

Wednesday 22nd  
& Thursday 23rd March 

Y3/4 Performance 

Friday 24th March PTA Film Night 



 


